


























Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

AE Mr.Akshay R N 2021-22 Mechanics of Materials ( MM ) P18AU32

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

AE Mr.K.Ramesh 2021-22 Thermodynamics ( TD ) P18AU33

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

CE Ms. Sushma H P 2021-22 Engineering Mechanics ( EM ) P21CV103

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

CE Mr.H.R. Shyam Prasad 2021-22 Engineering Mechanics ( EM ) P21CV103

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

CSE Ms.Bhavya .D 2021-22 Problem-solving through C ( PSC ) P21CS203

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

CSE Ms.B.P. Chaitra 2021-22 Problem-solving through C ( PSC ) P21CS203

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

ECE Dr. Radhika M N 2021-22 Basic Electronic Devices and
Circuits ( BEDC ) P21EC105

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

ECE Mrs.Sahanaraj B.S 2021-22 Basic Electronic Devices and
Circuits ( BEDC ) P21EC105

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

ISE Mr.B.S. Puttaswamy 2021-22 Digital Design ( DD ) P18IS32

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

ISE Mr.T.S.Prabhakar 2021-22 Data Structures and Algorithms (
DSA ) P18IS33

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

ME Dr.Sadashiva M 2021-22 Elements of Mechanical
Engineering ( EME ) P21ME104

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

ME Mr.Pavan K N 2021-22 Elements of Mechanical
Engineering ( EME ) P21ME104

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

PHY Dr.Shivalinge Gowda 2021-22 Engineering Physics ( EP ) P21PH102

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

PHY Dr.B. M. Thammanna 2021-22 Engineering Physics ( EP ) P21PH102

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

CHE Dr.Harsha M 2021-22 Industrial Chemistry ( IC ) P18CHO753

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

CHE Dr.Charan Kumar H C 2021-22 Industrial Chemistry ( IC ) P18CHO753

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

MAT Dr.Puttaswamy 2021-22 Engineering Mathematics - I ( EM ) P21MA101

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

MAT Dr.B. Shanmukha 2021-22 Engineering Mathematics - I ( MA ) P21MA101

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

MBA Mrs.T D Suman Rajesh 2021-22 Financial Management ( FM ) P19MBA21

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

MBA Mr.Mahendra Kumar B R 2021-22 Qualnitative Technique ( QT ) P19MBA22

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

MCA Dr.H.P. Mohan Kumar 2021-22 Basics of Programming Language
and Computer Organization ( PL ) P20MCA11

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console



Department Faculty Academic Year Subject Code

MCA Mrs.H.L. Shilpa 2021-22 Object Oriented Programming with
Java ( Java ) P20MCA12

Efficiency : Excellent

Congratulations maintain the Same Status in Further Also

A1 : Teacher Comes to the Class on Time.

A2 : Teaching is well Planned.

A3 : Aims/Objectives made Clear.

A4 : Subject matter organised in logical sequence.

A5 : Teacher Comes well prepared in the Subject.

B1 : Teacher Speaks clearly & audibly.

B2 : Teacher Writes & Draws legibly.

B3 : Teacher provides example of concepts / principles, Explanations are done
effectively.

B4 : Teachers pace & levels of instruction are suited to the students.

B5 : Teacher offers assistance & Counselling to the needy students.

B6 : Fluency of Teacher in English language.

C1 : Teacher asks questions to promote interaction & effective thinking.

C2 : Teacher encourages questioning / raising doubts by students & answer
them well.

C3 : Teacher ensure learner activity & problem solving ability in the class.

C4 : Teachers encourages, compliments & praises originality & creativity
displayed by the students.

C5 : Teacher is courteous & impartial in dealing with the Students.

D1 : Teacher engages classes regularly & maintains discipline.

D2 : Teacher covers the syllabus completely at appropriate pace.

D3 : Teacher holds tests reqularly, which are helpful to students in building
confidence in their acquisition & application of knowledge.

D4 : Teachers' evalution of blue books is fair & impartial.

D5 : Teacher is prompt in valuing & returing the answer scripts providing
feedback on performance.

PESCE Feedback Console


